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11th February 2021 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

I hope this letter finds you and your family well and hope you are managing the challenging times 

we are currently living in.  

As you know, information about the COVID-19 situation changes daily and it impacts our lives 

greatly. One of the recent announcements from MOH is that students will not be returning to 

school on February 15th, as previously thought. At this time, an alternate return date has not been 

determined. 

While we do not have all the answers yet and recognize that there will be some bumps in the road, 

our school & staff are working hard to address potential challenges. While we already have D6 

connect app supports for students in place, we are also providing hard copies to parents on 

request. We ask for your patience as we work through these challenges. 

D6 connect survey. 

We are incredibly happy to see the results and very encouraging comments written by our parents. 

Thanks for taking the initiative to do so. 

Homework and assignments for Primary. 

All teachers are working on daily basis to give their children assignments, some projects, videos, 

YouTube video links and art & craft of the syllabus.  

Some parents found too many assignments, but hopefully children are coping well and responding 

well. Teachers are constantly in touch with the parents and children. 

Resuming of Nursery Classes. 

We have successfully resumed and running our nursery classes from 8th of February with the 

guidelines of MOH and MOE. 

Children are incredibly happy and excited to be with their peers. Staff is taking extra precautionary 

measures to deal with it. 

We are sending some homework to those children who are not able to come to school. We have 

sent some lovely videos and links for parents to keep them busy at home. 
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Reception 1 & 2 

Reception 1 & 2 children are getting two homework sheets per day. We know that some children 

are capable to finish their work faster than others. In that case parents are requested to give them 

some extra work from the same website which is printed on the worksheet or they can go to the 

websites we have given. 

We are providing the hard copies to those parents who are facing difficulties to make print outs, 

which can be collected on every Friday after 1 pm.  

The health and safety of our students and staff is always our number one priority. 

Most of our staff members have already had their first jab and I am sure that parents are also 

getting or working towards it.  

Thank you for your understanding and co-operation as always. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs.Verma. 

School Head 

Trotters Stop Pre and Primary School 
Ile du Port, P.O. Box 6, Victoria, Mahé, Seychelles 

Tel: +248-4266046. Follow us on www.facebook.com/trottersstop 
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